
You're Invited to Our Community Interfaith 

Picnic! 

Dear Friends and Neighbors, 

We are excited to announce the upcoming Community Interfaith Picnic, a wonderful opportunity 

to come together, share delicious food, and celebrate the diversity of our community! 

Event Details: 

• Date: Saturday, June 10, 2023 

• Time: 12:00 PM - 4:00 PM 

• Location: Central Park Community Center, 123 Park Lane 

This picnic will feature: 

• Food from various cultural cuisines 

• Live music and entertainment 

• Engaging activities for all ages 

• An opportunity to learn more about different faiths 

Please bring a dish to share, and feel free to invite your friends and family! Together, we can 

build bridges of understanding and friendship. 

RSVP by June 1st to Jane Doe at jane.doe@email.com. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Warm regards, 

The Interfaith Community Committee 


